JULY 2022 Established 1934



tickets!

WINCHESTER HOME & GARDEN CLUB

Hello Garden Club Members,

This newsletter was intended for beginning of July but don't ask us where the time went. But as the saying goes, it's better late than never.

It was so great to see so many faces at our Spring Luncheon. It has been too long since we were all together. Our theme "come dressed as your favorite flower" took on some very interesting meanings. Please check out the pictures on our website as well as those included in this newsletter. Thanks to all of you who donated to our "fun raffle". There were so many beautiful items, it was hard to decide where to put one's

In June, lead by Rose Beecher and Jaquie Burchard, we had a VERY successful Plant Sale. As you know, we set up in the common on the first day of the Farmer's Market. Thank you to all members who contributed items to the sale. We had tremendous foot traffic and the sales were very good. We were so happy we had very little if anything left at the end of the day. It took many to make it happen, so thank you for donating and volunteering.



A big shout out and thank you to Courtney

Peschel for serving as Treasurer for the past six years. Courtney has relinquished her responsibilities and we welcome Marjorie Berger to the job! Courtney, thank you for your dedication in keeping great records and keeping us in line as far as spending went with our Mission.

Mary Grassi and others are working hard to identify programs and workshops and field trips for the 2022-2023 Season. Please, if you have any ideas, we would love to hear from you as well.

Our first meeting will take place on September 20th at the home of Rose Beecher! More details on that meeting will follow shortly. Have a wonderful August, keep your plants watered and yourself hydrated! Can't wait to see all your smiling faces in September.

JULY 2022 Established 1934

TOWN FOUNTAIN WEEKLY CLEAN UP

Hoping everyone is enjoying their Summer! We're looking for volunteers.

Please find the SignupGenius link below for the Town Fountain Weekly Cleanup. These weekly cleanups should be much easier this year, given that we will also be having a monthly "big clean up" with the DPW. You will receive the cleanup kit, which includes extra long arm, elasticized gloves, very fine mesh strainer, a long arm scrub brush, and trash bags from the person who cleans the week before you. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

*Please note there are several pages of signups, which go through October.

Weekly Cleanup: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0B48A5AF2AA13-town

Thank you Kristen for all your hard work getting the fountain SUPER clean and the process made much easier. Members, please consider volunteering for a week. The Fountain is such a pivotal piece in our Community.



Thank you Rose Beecher for the beautiful arrangement for our Library

Cristy Pugh is working with Reed Pugh to find a date where our members can volunteer to help clean up along the Aberjona in the Judkin area. This is all part of the Aberjona Initiative Reed presented us over Zoom. Once a date is chosen, Cristy will notify us and hopefully we can get a crew together to help.

Stay tuned!



Thank you Bernadette Kearney for putting smiles on the faces of those at the Mt. Vernon House and the Gables. It's the little things that count and each time you drop off one of your beautiful arrangements you make so many people happy. You make the WHGC proud!! JULY 2022 Established 1934















"Come dressed like your favorite flower" Spring Luncheon